
From: Ellen Vaughan  

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 11:07 AM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Follow up on St Mary's Zoning special exemption request 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 Last evening I witnessed the diligent manner with which you pursue issues brought before the 

Planning Commission.   You perform a great service to the Ann Arbor community. 

 

You are democracy in action. 

 

Many thanks for your service. 

e- 

--  

Ellen P Vaughan 

 

Vaughan LLC 

734 846 6903 

 

 


